
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                    Contact: Conor Welch 

April 20, 2016                                                                  617-722-2100 

 

Local Legislators Announce Summer Enhancement Grant for 

Quaboag School District 
 

BOSTON – Representative Todd M. Smola (R-Warren), Representative Donald R. 

Berthiaume, Jr. (R-Spencer) and Senator Anne M. Gobi (D-Spencer) are pleased to 

announce that the Quaboag Regional School District has been awarded $25,000 as part of 

the 21
st
 Century Community Learning Centers (CLCC) Summer Enhancement Grant 

Program. The CCLC is supported with federal funds and is administered through the 

Massachusetts Department of Elementary and Secondary Education. 

  

“This grant will allow our students to build on what they learned over the course of the 

year and be better prepared when regular classes start up in the fall,” said Representative 

Smola. “I want to congratulate Superintendent Brett Kustigian and his team at Quaboag 

for their outstanding work in securing this important funding.” 

 

"Congratulations to Quaboag Regional School District in receiving this CLCC grant", 

Representative Berthiaume said. "Superintendent Brett Kustigian and the grant writing 

staff at Quahog are always at the forefront in finding resources to benefit their students." 

                                                        

The purpose of this competitive grant program is to stem summer learning loss by 

expanding innovative summer learning programs that address both the academic and 

developmental needs of students. Programs must increase the total hours of summer 

programming offered during the previous summer.  

 

For additional information please contact Representative Smola at 

Todd.Smola@mahouse.gov or (617)722-2100. 
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